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DEC Names new Public Information Officer 

December 1, 2008 – Juneau, Alaska – The Department of Environmental 
Conservation today named Weld Royal public information officer. Royal, 42, 
most recently served as news host and reporter for KTOO-FM in Juneau. She 
previously was director of public relations for a global architecture firm based 
in New York. She also ran Chief Executive magazine, and has reported and 
written for the New York Times and other national publications. 
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